
Dear  Kate, 
 
Firstly, my sincere apologies for this late reply. Apart from being busy with 
constituency work representing my community, I have also been engaged in 
campaigning for the forthcoming local elections and on top of that my wife has 
been ill. 
 
I am in receipt of your letter dated18th April 2012 and have noted its contents.  
 
I am happy to respond as follows: 
 
The SNP Council Group Manifesto really addresses all of the question which you 
ask and I refer you and your members to that document.(Link Below) 
 
You and your members may be assured that I will always endeavour to be 
honest, open and transparent and do the right thing for working people. 
http://movingaberdeenshireforward.info/ 
 
I do hope you find this helpful. 
 
Regards - Allan Hendry (Councillor) 
                  Scottish National Party 
 

 


